
From: Michel CAZABON [mailto:m.cazabon@sympatico.ca]  
Sent: November 16, 2009 7:17 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Board file No.EB-2009-0270 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
  
I have read your Notice of Application and Hearing for an electricity distribution rate 
change in the North Bay Nugget.  As senior citizens, we are wondering when will all 
these increases will stop.  First, we were concern about HST and now we read that 
we can see an additional $5.03 up to $12.25 on our Hydro bill, which does not 
include the HST which will most likely start on July 1st 2010. 
  
Every time we open up the newspaper, we see how much money the executives are 
paying themselves, plus all the money that is wasted on studies of this and that.  
Would you please think of the people of Ontario, the young people who have lost 
their jobs to old people who can hardly make ends meet.  I am not amused.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Michel and Carmen Cazabon 
28 Nipissing Crescent 
North Bay, Ontario P1A  2V7 
m.cazabon@sympatico.ca 
  
Tel:  705-474-7413 
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